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Cell Phone Use


The Julia L. Butterfield Memorial Library aims to provide an environment 
conducive to study. Noise from the use of mobile phones and other 
portable devices is disruptive to this environment. 


As a courtesy to all Library patrons, the use of phones in the Butterflied 
Library is restricted. 


• The Library requests that all mobile phone users set their phones to 
vibrate or silent while they are in the building.


• Persons who find it necessary to make or receive a brief phone call 
during a library visit may do so in the first floor vestibules or in the 
Reading Garden. 

• Library staff reserves the right to ask anyone violating the policy to 
leave the library. 

• Violation of this policy may result in the loss of Library privileges.
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